
E-NEWS 

August Meeting  

at Lavender Hill Farm  

 Great News!  Women’s Club will meet on 

Wednesday, August 12 at Lavender Hill Farm.   

 The program will feature  a self-tour of the 

facility, followed by a box lunch.  Two selections are available.   

 1) mixed greens salad with Black Forest Ham, turkey, brie,  and 

 lavender maple vinaigrette dressing, plus a granny smith apple and 

 bread and butter.    

 2) sliced chicken breast sandwich on a baguette with lavender 

 fennel pollen goat cheese, lemon garlic aioli, organic local micro 

 greens, and a side of orzo pasta salad.   

Both lunches also come with a lavender drink and cookie.  

 After lunch at noon, there will be a speaker who will talk about the 

farm. This will be followed by bingo in the barn at 1 p.m. 

 Reservations are limited to 30, unfortunately, so  you will need to 

sign up as soon as possible.  Go to www.lavenderhillfarm.com and  

then click on the Visit menu and select Events and Activities.  Next 

select Lunch & Lavender; scroll down the page and click on Get 

Tickets.  This will take you to a list of dates.  Select August 12 and 

then purchase your ticket.  If you have questions, contact Anne 

Becker by phone (881-9060) or email  (abecker@oakland.edu). 

July 2020 

Kudos for Member  
Donations to Fund Our 
Scholarships 
 

There has been a very nice response to the donation letter sent in 

June for which the board is very grateful.  To date, members have 

donated enough money to allow the Scholarship Committee to 

award at least $600 to the six 2020-2021 scholarship recipients.   
 

However, the board hopes enough money can be raised through 

our members’ generosity so each student gets an amount closer to 

the award that would have been made if the Art Fair hadn’t had to 

be canceled because of the coronavirus.   
 

If you haven’t had a chance to make a donation yet, please  

consider sending a donation to Treasurer Jan Bishop.  

Board Notes 

 Checked out the Women’s Club Website or Facebook page recently?

The July 15 Board minutes and treasurer report are posted on the  

  Website now, and recent club activities are posted on Facebook.   

 Have an address, email or phone change? Let Julie Bernstein know 

  at juliebernstein77@yahoo.com to help keep the directory  up to date.  
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